
Hi everyone,  

We didn't get to send a newsletter out last week.  

It has been a busy week at school. Year 6 have been on camp and I was lucky enough to join them 
for the last couple of days. The children were great ambassadors for Hannah More. They impressed 
all of the adults that worked with them and they got so much from the experience. The sun shone 
and many happy memories were made. I also want to thank the 
Year 6s that stayed for making the KS1 sports morning a success.  

The last two weeks have seen sports events. This morning 
Reception and KS1 enjoyed activities and races. We will have to 
see which house wins! Last week, the KS2 races were held at 
Whitehall. It is a long walk, but we are lucky that we can take the 
cycle path all the way there. Our children are lucky to be able to 
race on a proper circuit and children enjoyed cheering their house 
on. The parent and teacher races are always the highlight for the 
children. Can I thank all the staff and parents that helped make 
the morning possible. Oak house was the winning team!  

I am sorry that we had to postpone the KS2 activities last Friday. 
They will now be held on the morning of Friday 5th July.  

Last Tuesday, the Marmalade Trust charity came to work with 
some children. Last week was Loneliness week and we talked in 
assembly about children and adults feeling lonely. Alice worked 
with children from R - Y6 to decorate tiles to create a mural about 
making connections. She was so impressed with the children at 
Hannah More and how polite, friendly and creative they were.  

At the beginning of the week, many of our families celebrated Eid 
Al-Adha. The children were learning about the history 
of Eid Al-Adha and why and how it is marked by 
Muslim families in class. Children have been telling me 
all about their time with their family and friends. 
There were lots of exciting experiences. Several 
children went on the coach to Legoland.  

Enjoy the weekend. Pop into the community room for 
the Windrush workshop tomorrow if you can. I know 
there will be some delicious food! I will see some of 
you at the Family Swim tomorrow night. 

Mr Hawkins 







DROP IN SESSIONS—NO NEED TO SIGN UP! 

WEDNESDAYS 14:00-15:00 

IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM 

STARTS 17/04/2024 

NOW ON WEDNESDAY AFTERNOONS! 





 

13 July 

and 

20 July 

Come and enjoy a swim at Easton pool for only £1 per person!   

• Tickets available from the 

Monday before each swim. 

• Children under 8 must have an 

adult in the water with them 

• One adult can bring 2 children 

under 8 








